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STARS OF THE WEEK 

 
 

Rec – Artur Back 
Y1 – Ada Doherty 
Y2 – Holly Morris  

Y3 – Dominic Donegan  

Y4 – Haris Raza 

Y5 – Lillia Bonner 

Y6 – Lacey Healey 
 

 
 

Attendance 100%ers 
          

This term we are trying a new reward system for 

attendance.  Any pupil who is in all week is eligible for 

an extra playtime the following week. 

Last week we had 141 children with 100% attendance !! 

Breakfast Club 

 
Operates an open register 

daily from 7:30am 

£3.50 per day 

This week’s assembly theme is 

Letters (of St Paul) 

 

Harvest Church Visit  

Wednesday 11th 
Next week we will be holding our 

Harvest Service is at  

St Bartholomew’s Church  

on Wednesday 11th October at 

9:30am.  If you would like to walk 

up to church, please let us know 

and you can join us for the 

journey – Hope to see you there! 

 

Our Charity for this term is for Harvest and is: 

  Whitworth Lighthouse Community 

Foodshare    (chosen by our School Council) 
 

Parent’s Evening is on Tuesday 10th October 2pm – 6 pm 
 Appointment for next week’s parent’s evening will be going out on Friday so please make 

sure you use the time given to come and talk the class teacher about your child’s learning 

and development at school.  We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday  – Thank You! 
 

Find us on 

Facebook! 

National Poetry Day 
This Thursday was National 

Poetry Day and we celebrated 

by creating, performing and 

decorating our poems! 

 

 
Some of the poems created 

will be used at the Harvest 

Church Service at church 

next Wednesday. 

 

Sadly, I have to ask again for people dropping off and picking up in cars to take more care–

particular in the area around the school gates.  I know it is only a handful of either lazy or 

inconsiderate drivers but it only takes one of these to cause serious hurt – So please stop it!  
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St Bartholomew’s CE Primary School 

 

 

Considerate, Co-operative, Confident 

 

OPEN AFTERNOON  
and EVENING 

 

All prospective parents are welcome to come and have a 
look around our wonderful school. 

 

Monday 16th October 2023 
 

1-4pm and 5-7pm 
No appointment required 

 
Coffee and cake on arrival followed by a tour of  

the school 
 

Ring us on 01706 344631 
for further details 

 

Look  forward  to  seeing  you! 


